Happy New Year and welcome back Owl class.  

The following curriculum areas will be broadly covered as follows:
Mornings: Maths, English, Guided Reading, PSHE, History/Geography

Homework will also be given out on a Friday morning and collected in on the following Wednesday morning.  Spellings will be tested on a Thursday morning.
Afternoons: Science, RE, PE, French, Computing, Music, Art
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Our main topic this term is Ancient Egypt and we will be exploring their way of life, beliefs, the legacy left by this civilisation and much more.  Towards the end of the term, we will be visiting Liverpool Museum to support our learning in this area.  In addition, during our art sessions in the afternoon, we will be studying and replicating examples of Egyptian art including trying our hand at making canopic jars.  Our Science unit this term is called ‘Mixtures and Reactions’ during which we will be investigating materials and their properties, mixing materials as well as looking at methods for separating them.  During our RE lessons for the first half of term, we will be finding out about why Christians believe God is both holy and loving whilst, during the second half will be answering the question ‘What did Jesus do to save human beings?  Through our PSHE sessions, we will be exploring relationships as well as the SUMO principle ‘Change your t-shirt’.  Our computing sessions will be exploring Flowol and Scratch.  PE sessions will continue to take place on Monday and Friday afternoons. 
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